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April 12
Guild Meeting
Meeting called to order
10:00
Business Meeting
Adjourn 10:40
Announcements
10:40
Door Prizes
Bring and Brag 10:50
Guild Services 1115
Program 11:30

Linda Cantrell,
artist, teacher and award-
winning quilter.

Upcoming
Programs

May — Brown Bag
Swap Project —
The Results. See
what our members
can do with
someone else’s
fabric, steppin’
just a little outside
their comfort
zones!

June — Las
Colchas Quilt
Shop.
July — Kathy

Kansier. Lecture

President’'s Corner

It was certainly a pleasure to have Cathy Miller back with her
unique musical program at our March meeting. | am particularly
fond of “100 Ways to Hide Your Stash” and “She Who Dies With
the Most Fabric Wins”. And on a more serious note “The
Quilter's Embrace” makes you think of all that our guild and
other guilds do for the community.

Debbie Pavelka and Kitty Janiga presented another “hurry-up”
service project for the Children’s Shelter. I'm sure that guild
members will answer the call, just as they have for Bright Hopes,
Youth Alternatives, etc.

As worthwhile as these project are, they bring to mind the object
of the guild as defined in Article Il of our By-Laws. It says, in part,
“The object of the Guild.....shall be to stimulate an interest in
quilts and to advance the art of quilt making through an annual
event for the general public; to assist local museum in their
displays of quilts and quilting; and to hold educational programs,
workshops and seminars in the design and techniques of quilt
making.”

Ruth Felty has spearheaded the organization of a Long Range
Planning Committee. Their question is: “Where should the guild
be five years from now?” They are trying to contact every guild
member for answers. If you are not called, call a committee
member yourself and make your opinion known.

Some members have shared their suggestions with me. All of
them have merit. But remember, for every suggestion that is
implemented someone has to step forward and say, “I'll do that!”
Your guild came within two days of dissolution last fall when no
candidates could be found for your board. Four board positions
are up for selection in November. | sincerely hope that all four
present board members find it in their heart to continue, but if not
we will be seeking new board members.

To paraphrase JFK, “Ask not what your guild can do for you, ask
what you can do for your guild!”

Larry
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1O S1gn up I0r the Workshops, or simply to ask questions, please

call Holly Nelson 2t 698-7108














































